
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The Accountancy Board of Ohio hereby gives notice of its intent to promulgate rules 
concerning Board officer titles, personal information systems, and acceptable fax or 
email transmissions.  In addition, technical changes are proposed for some rules.  The 
proposed rules will be the subject of a public hearing, to be held in the office of the 
Board, 18th Floor, 77 S. High St., Columbus Ohio on February 19, 2003 at 10:00 AM.  
Persons who wish to speak for or against the proposed rule are invited to attend.  If you 
wish to testify for or against the proposed rules, send your name, address, and affiliation 
to the Board office care of: 
 
Ronald J. Rotaru, Executive Director 
Accountancy Board of Ohio 
77 S. High St., 18th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215-6128 
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